September 29, 2020

Union »

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Providence Regional Medical Center Everett

PRMCE OPEIU Member Zoom Chat

Talk with your co-workers TOMORROW, Wednesday Sept 30 from 1-2 about issues
you're having at work. This is an opportunity for us to connect across departments and
shifts so that we can strategize around important issues like childcare and the impacts of
COVID-19. It's very important that we talk about your issues at work!

Please RSVP by emailing Membership Support Representative Phoebe Feldsher
at phoebe@opeiu8.org.

Questions? Contact Union Rep Ida Kovacic at ida@opeiu8.org or
206-441-8880 X117 or Membership Support Representative
Phoebe Feldsher at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 X119.

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace?
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make sure you get the
right updates. (Message and data rates may apply).

Visit our website
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